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Ontario Energy Board
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Attention: Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Suncor Energy Products Inc. (""Suncor'), Assignment of Leave to Construct
Board File No. EB-2014-0022

I am writing this letter on behalf of Suncor, to confirm certain aspects of Suncor's recent
application, seeking leave to transfer the Leave to Construct granted by the Board to Suncor to
construct a transmission line in EB-2014-0022. This letter is in response to a question from
Board Staff.

Suncor wishes to confirm that:

¢ the transfer of the Leave to Construct to the limited partnership will have no impact on
the construction or operation of the transmission facilities;

e the change is purely one of the legal ownership structure of the project from Suncor to a
limited partnership, co-owned by Suncor and an affiliate of NextEra;

e the limited partnership to which the Leave to Construct is transferred will be responsible
for meeting the conditions of approval set out in the Board's Order granting Leave to
Construct; and
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e there will be no change to any of the information submitted by the applicant in support of
their Leave to Construct Application, except the legal name of the applicant, and the type
of business entity, which reflect the change in ownership of the project.

Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOFF LLP
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Thomas Brett
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cc: Chris Brett
Mark Kozak
Christopher Scott
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